
Faculty Senate 
Report of the Part-time Faculty Committee 

 

 
 
The Part-time Faculty Committee met at 3:00 PM on February 6, in Room 254 at Ekstrom Library.  
 
The committee made preliminary plans for the spring 2017 election. 
 
The committee had some questions about changes in PTF hiring procedures now that those procedures 
are being processed through the central business office. The committee is concerned that altered 
procedures may result in delays for PTF in access to email and Blackboard. It was decided that the chair 
should contact HR for information. 
 
The committee authorized a committee member who is teaching a class at the time of the PTF meetings 
to generate a report summarizing adjunct pay rates for the other state universities. We should have that 
report in May. 
 
The committee decided to invite a representative from AAUP to the March meeting to open a 
conversation on ways to best help/improve the UofL experience for part-time faculty 
 
Chair’s report 

 A prompt was sent through the listserv to PTF encouraging them to send their professional 
accomplishments to the Faculty Notables section of UofL today. Contact information was 
included in the email. 

 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Susan Peacock 
Chair 

 
 
 


